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Burke, Ruth A

From: Elizabeth Randall <ecwrandall@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 25, 2018 12:10 PM
To: Crawford, Jeff S
Subject: Keep Maine's Air Clean!

Dear Jeffrey Crawford, 
 
As a physician I strongly oppose the Department of Environmental Protection's petition to take most of Maine 
out of the Ozone Transport Region. Why would Maine want to deliberately wirsen our air quality when we a. 
Have such high rates of children and adults with asthma, and b. Depend on our image as a clean 
environmentally conscious state for tourism. It’s the wrong thing to do. We need to continue to move forward 
on clean air protections instead of backward. Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
Elizabeth Randall 
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